
February 13, 2023 

 

RE: HB2373 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

I am writing in support of HB2373 proposed by Rep. Ken Collins of the Second District which would allow 

the retail sales of consumer fireworks in the week leading up to the New Year.   The border states of 

Missouri and Oklahoma already allow for such sales, as do many other states throughout the United 

States.  It seems only fitting that Kansas retail fireworks business owners should have the ability to offer 

the same service to Kansas citizens. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Stephen W. Houser 

President 

Crazy Debbies Fireworks, LLC 

Licensed Kansas Distributor 


